
PLEASE BE SURE EVERY CHAPERONE RECEIVES A COPY OF THIS 
 
 
 
To All Chaperones:  
 
Thank you for volunteering to be a Chaperone for your Bethel Daughters during 
Grand Session. Your help with the following can make this weekend fun and 
problem free.  
 
One chaperone should be appointed to keep the Bethel copy of the Emergency 
Medical Permission slips while at Grand Session.  Drivers should have them from 
the trip to and from Green Lake.  All should be stored in a sealed envelope. 
 

• Daughters and all adults must wear their name badge to all meetings, 
rehearsals and meals.  

• Daughters should wear a dress or skirt to all meetings and meals – with the 
exception of the Recognition Luncheon on Saturday, which is casual. 

• All hotel property should be treated carefully. Should any damage occur, it 
is your responsibility to report it immediately. (Any "decorating materials" 
toilet paper, crepe paper, etc. should be brought from home and a color 
other than white). Your supervision will ensure that hotel property is not 
damaged by any of the fun.  

 
Any Daughter leaving the Grand Session hotel must be accompanied by a 
Chaperone. NO EXCEPTIONS.  
 
Chaperones need to chaperone - assigned adults need to know where their girls 
are at all times and what they are doing. We are counting on you to ensure that 
the girls enjoy Grand Session and that the conduct and appearance of your Bethel 
Daughters will be a credit to the Order at all times.  
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 


